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Western New York PRISM is one of eight regional partnerships across the state which was
created to prevent and minimalize the harm caused by invasive species. In addition to their program
designed to remove Japanese stiltgrass at the Mill Road Park, they are also donating a boot brush
station along with signage that they will install and the Town will maintain. Standard boot brush
stations have no moving parts and are often placed at trailheads to educate outdoor enthusiasts about
local invasive species while giving them an opportunity to remove mud and dirt from their boots. In
light of the nature of these devices and the fact that the Town will maintain them after installation, no
further agreements beyond the Town accepting the donation are legally required.



